
Dear Legislators and Committee Members,

My testimony is to ask that you give this bill a Do Not Pass.

I am a public school educator and a 29 year resident of North Dakota. This bill actively harms members
of community. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,

Christopher Brown


